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Relationships and Sex Education as part of the EYFS framework:

‘Managing Self’ & ‘Understand the World”

Knowledge

Social and Emotional Skills

Questions for Family Learning

Ages 35

« Know the names and functions of some parts.
of the body (see vocabulary list)

* Know that we grow from baby 1o adult

« Know who 1o talk 1o if they are feeling worried

= Know that sharing how they feel can help
solve a worry

* Know that remembering happy times can help
us move on

+ Can identify how they have changed from a
baby

+ Can say what might change for them thay get

older

* Recognise that changing class can ilicit

'happy andlor sad emotions.

+ Can say how they foel about changing class/

‘growing up

* Can identify positive memories from the past

year in schooll home

+ Which parts of your body do you know the
same of?

* Who can you talk 1o if you ever feel worried o
frightened? (at school / at home)

~ Can you tell me about a time when you felt
really happy?

Chikdren are encouraged to think about how they have changed from being a baby and what may change for them i the future. They consolidate the
‘names and functons of some of the main parts of the body and discuss how these have changed. They learn that our bodies change as we e older
in lots of different ways. Children understand that change can bring about positive and negative feelings, and that sharing these can help. They also
Consider the ole that memories can have in managing change.

Key Vocabulary

Eye, Foot, Eyebrow, Forehead, Ear, Mouth, Arm, Leg, Chest, Knee, Nose, Tongue, Finger, Toe, Stomach, Hand, Baby, Grown-up, Adut, Change, Worry,

Excited, Memories.
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Nurturing curiosity, courage and kindness

MEADOWSIDE




Other news – 


Initially, the children spend a few weeks getting to know each other and learning the areas and expectations of their new school. We also gather a baseline assessment of where the children are academically now. The government have introduced a formal Reception Baseline that we will take part in. More information is in a letter attached. This baseline will be done informally and in a fun and playful way. We will share the results with you at the first Parents Evening.





Phonics can be daunting as a parent, especially if you were not taught using phonics. I am going to put on an information evening for parents. This will include discussions about terminology, reading and what you can do to support your child at home. I will be in touch with a date.





Big Idea – The school Big Idea this half term is ‘Belonging’. In Reception, we use the Big Idea to spark curiosity and then we go with the flow and interests of the children. We will use this time to get to know each other and recognise that we belong together in our new school. You can keep updated through your Tapestry account.











Outdoor Learning – We will venture into our school grounds every Wednesday for some outdoor learning. We do this rain or shine (not if it’s thundering/lightening or too windy), so your child will need appropriate clothing to change into. Their wellies will be in school, but waterproofs are usually needed. Trousers or leggings would be a good idea to wear to protect legs from the brambles and nettles. Reception officially have Forest School in Summer Term. During our time in the woods, we will have time to reflect in Personal, Social and Emotional Jigsaw sessions. 











Maths – Once the children are settled into their new classroom and routine, we will begin looking at numbers 1-3 in detail. This involves looking at the numeral and learning how to write it, what it looks like on a 5 and 10 frame, counting, recognising 1p and 2p coins, and even shapes that have 1 – 3 sides.  We will use Numberblocks to tell stories.








PE – PE is on a Tuesday and Thursday morning. Please can your child wear their PE kit to school. They will get changed afterwards so they will need their School uniform. In PE, we will be practising team games and developing our skills to manoeuvre safely.  








Phonics – This half term, we will start by reinforcing Phase 1 through games, stories and songs. This involves blending sounds to hear a word, or segmenting a word into sounds, listening for alliteration, rhythm and rhyme, and recognising sounds in the environment, body percussion and instrumental sounds. We will then move onto learning sounds that letters make. The letters are the most common in our language rather than in alphabetical order. The children will begin to read and write a collection of words. From the first full week, your child will bring home a library book, this is for you to read to them to build up the idea of reading for pleasure. Your child will bring home a reading book to read themselves when they are ready.








Jigsaw – In our Personal, Social and Emotional sessions, we will be thinking about ‘Being me in my world’. This will be taught through stories and circle times, as well as reinforcing and modelling our school 5R values – respect, reflect, resourcefulness, relationship and resilience. We will be focusing on how we have changed and what changes are going to happen as the children transition into year 1. 





Reading –From week 2 of term, the children can bring home a library book for you to read with them. Books will be changed on a Monday. When your child starts bringing home a reading book that they will read to you, they will also be changed on a Monday. Your child will bring home a book when they are ready. Every child will be different. Initially, the books will not have words in for them to read. They will tell a story by looking at the pictures. This is the foundation of reading. Each book has questions and activities to complete at the back of the book. Please do one or two of these each night when you share the book with your child.











